
Access to the Campus by Un-Enrolled Students 
The events and activities of the College exist for the benefit of enrolled students. Students who are not 
enrolled in the College but living in Jacksonville during a particular year or term are to be regarded as members 
of the local community and welcomed to the College as such, but they are not to take part in events, 
productions, trips, etc. that are ordinarily reserved for Illinois College students. Students on leave or who have 
withdrawn may stay in the residence halls only under the terms of our guest policy. Guests are held to our 
Community Standards and their behavior may impact their relationship with the College in the future. 
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